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DEPARTMENT OF MARINE.

OTTAWA, March 9th, 1933.

Geerge Allan, Esq.,
Surveyor, Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
261, St. Sscrament Street,
MONTREAL.
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I have for acknowledgment your letter of the 15th
ultimo reouesting information cn behalf of your London Office
a8 to the survey on the tailshafts of the C.G.S. "SAUREL".

In reply would advise that these tailshafts were
drawn in June last - no notification was';ent te your officcd
in this respect as, following the usual presctice of the
Department in these matters, it is not proposed to retzin

this vessel in class.
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Your obedient servant,

(Signed) E. HAWKEN

Assistant Deputy Kinister.
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